Bedford Babies of South Africa
A charity knitting project supporting
At-Risk Newborns of South Africa

Project member leader: Julie N., will continue to provide information as it becomes available, keeping the Guild posted on progress.
Thank you to those who have already started to donate items!

Guidelines for choosing a garment to donate:
· NEWBORN items ONLY.
· Easy care fibers are the best choice due to limited washing options. 
· Prefer lightweight garments although temperatures can get below 40 degrees at night.
· Any color yarn is appreciated. 
· Julie N will be directly handling receiving the donations during Guild meetings.

Donation Drop off sites:
1. Guild meetings
2. Knitwit yarn shop in Portland 
3. Rosemary's Gifts and Yarn Shop of Windham
Items may be dropped off during their regular business hours and arrangements will then be made with Julie N. for direct pick up. We are thankful to h ave the support of some of Maine’s best LYS!

Project timeline-Stay tuned

